
 

  
 
Dear Pharmacist,  
 
SAPC e-Note: APPROVAL FOR CPD SUBMISSION DEFERMENT  
 
Kindly receive the attached letter confirming your approval for deferment from complying with 
CPD requirement by 7 July 2021. Your reason for failure to comply with the 2020 CPD 
requirements were accepted. You are required to comply with the 2020 CPD requirements by 
31 December 2021, failing which your name will be designated as non-practising on the 
register of pharmacists held by Council.  
 
You are further encouraged to comply with the 2021 CPD requirements on or before 31 
December 2021.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
VM Tlala  
Registrar/CEO  
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